
 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
Phone 907-265-4467 

HopeM@akrr.com 
 
July 16, 2025 
 
Addendum Number 2 
 
RFQ 25-04-212817  
Railroad Track Engineering Services Term Agreement  
 
This Addendum is being issued to provide information as follows. 
 
1. The Proposal Due date is extended until 3:00 PM Alaska Time, July 23, 2025. 

  

2. As ARRC has increased their cybersecurity measures, some emails with questions, and Dropbox 
submittals may have been missed. In order to assure ARRC has adequately addressed questions 
and received all responses, ARRC is extending the Due Date for this RFQ. 
 

3. If your firm has submitted questions to this solicitation that have not been addressed by previous 
addendum, please resubmit them to the Contract Administrator. You should receive confirmation 
of receipt within two business days. Put the RFQ number and title in the subject line of all emails; 
this will help with emails that may go to Spam Quarantine and will assure they are associated with 
the correct project. Deadline for questions is 4:00 pm Alaska Time, July 18, 2025. 
 

4. If your firm has received, or receives (you may request), confirmation that their proposal was 
previously received, and you DO NOT want to make any additional changes; you may simply 
submit the Service Bid Form acknowledging all issued addendum by the Due Date and Time of 
this RFQ to Drobox (you do not have to mail a hard copy). 
 

5. If your firm has previously submitted a proposal and you DO want to make changes, notify the 
Contract Administrator to remove the first proposal. Proposals will be removed in their entirety and 
you will need to resubmit everything including the hard copy. 

Questions and Answers: 
 
6. Q: What FAR requirements would the successful applicant need to comply with?  

A: The requirements, if any, for FAR acquisition will depend on the funding source for the Task 
Order. With Federal funds, including grants, additional requirements of FAR will be needed 
which may vary between agencies. 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 
Acknowledge receipt of this and all addenda in your firm’s Service Bid Form.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michele Hope 
Senior Contract Administrator 
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